
Jamestown Charter Township Park Planning Committee 
Unofficial Minutes May 5, 2022 

  
  
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM  
  
Committee members present were Janet Oskin, Jim Ondersma, Mark Pater, Gail Altman and Leslie 
Kwiatkowski  
  
Committee members absent with notice were Jim Miedema and Tim Schollaart. 
  
Also in attendance were Pete Lazdins and Chris Markham from Progressive A E 
  
Jim Ondersma noted that he had visited the City of Zeeland splash pad and restrooms are to be located 
inside the splash pad area. 
  
Chris Markham noted that the sliding hill will be referenced in the future as the climbing hill. Also, the 
final grades need to be on a slope so the site can be mowed. 
  
There was in depth discussion about the amenities and park design. 
   
No date was chosen for the next meeting as Progressive AE needs additional time to update the site 
design. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM.   
  
  
  
Thank you, 
Jim Ondersma 
 


